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EXHIBIT H
Summary of Fees Reported by Sheriffs during Fiscal
Year Ended June 30, 1955

Under the law the Sheriffs report their fees and receipts of their
office direct to the County Commissioners of their respective coun-
ties and in Baltimore City to the City of Baltimore. There were no
fees payable to the State during the Fiscal Year.



